1) Welcome to the new Board of Management taking up office from the 1st December – particularly our 2 new members: Sheila Bourke and Brid Palmer. 
2) A full review of the Anti-bullying policy was completed and passed by the Board of Management. 
3) Preparations for the newly sanctioned Hot Meal Scheme was discussed. 
4) The Board of Management would like to wish the school community a Happy and Peaceful Christmas.

